
• Meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Belmont Public Library 

• Monday   June 7th 7:30 p.m. to 7:50 p.m.  Town Hall 2nd floor foyer 

•  

• Present:  Director Maureen Conners, Trustees Elaine Alligood, Mark Carthy, 

Mary Keenan, Matt Lowrie, and Hal Shubin.  Trustee Sarah Phillips was absent. 

•  

• The meeting was called to order by Chair Lowrie.  Those present discussed 

the forthcoming Massachusetts Board of Library Trustees grant round and the need 

to confirm a library site.  The trustees planned to ask the Board of Selectmen for 

their approval to move on the grant proposal. 

•  

• Respectfully submitted, 

• Mary E. Keenan,  secretary 
 


